
Manitoba        
 

October 27, 2005 
 
 
 
RE:  Nopiming Provincial Park Proposed Land Use Category Change 
 
 
On November 8 and 9, 2005, Manitoba’s Protected Areas Initiative will be holding public drop-
in sessions in Winnipeg and Pine Falls.  The intent of these sessions is to provide an opportunity 
for public review and comment on the proposed land use category change in the northwest 
backcountry area of Nopiming Provincial Park, in accordance with Section 9 of The Provincial 
Parks Act. 
 
You are invited to attend to review the information and provide comments on the proposed 
change.  Drop-in sessions will be held: 
 

November 8, 2005 
Winnipeg, Manitoba, Boardroom A at the Manitoba Conservation office, 200 Saulteaux 
Crescent from 12:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 
November 9, 2005 
Pine Falls, Manitoba, Conference room in Manitou Lodge, 2 Pine Street from 
12:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

 
Your review and comment on the proposed change is welcomed.  Comments are requested by 
November 30, 2005.  Please do not hesitate to forward additional information along with your 
point of view respecting the future of the area.  If you are unable to attend either of these 
sessions, you may also forward your comments by mail or e-mail to the address on the back of 
the brochure. 
 
The attached information is also available on the Parks website: 
http://www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/parks/public_consult/index.html 
 
Your feedback will be reviewed and considered in the implementation of a land use category 
change, and subsequent protected areas status, within Nopiming Provincial Park. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the planning of Manitoba’s network of protected areas.  We look 
forward to hearing from you soon. 


